
Searching for Bethune Nursery School, Mary Bethune Academy “Alums” 
 

Could you be a “polished diamond”… or know someone who is? Mary Bethune said 
“Invest in the human soul, who knows, it could be a diamond in the rough.”  
 
MBA, Mary Bethune Academy, formerly Bethune Nursery School, Inc. will be 79 years old 
in February and we’re on a mission to find our students.  
 
Our children are our “…diamonds in the rough”, natural jewels with unlimited potential, 
just waiting to be tapped. We’ve developed a special group “Polished Diamonds” and 
want to round up as many of our “alumni” as possible. Our goal is to learn what has 
happened to you since those days many years ago when you were a child attending our 
program and to acknowledge those individuals at events we will be planning in the 
future.  
 
If you ever attended Bethune Nursery School, or Mary Bethune Academy, or know 
someone who did, please email us at PolishedDiamonds@marybethuneacademy.org with 
the attendee’s name and contact information. Feel free to add a note about when you or 
he/she attended and any other information you would like to share with us.  

 
We are very excited at the prospect of learning what has happened to our “alums” and 

look forward to hearing from you!! 

 
 


